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On December 28, 2020, Commission Staff issued a data request directing utilities 

to provide updates to responses to a previous data request regarding timely payments 

and late payments by customer class.   Responses are due no later than January 18, 

2021 

On January 4, 2020, Kentucky Association of Electric Cooperatives, Inc. (KAEC), 

on behalf of its member rural electric cooperatives, filed a motion for an extension of time 

until February 10, 2021, for its members to file responses to the December 28, 2020 

Staff’s Second Request for Information.  As grounds for its motion, KAEC states that 

although the cooperatives’ billing cycles may vary, most of the cooperatives will not be 

able to provide information regarding December on-time payments until February and, to 

the extent the certain of the cooperatives do file responses before that, that information 

will have to be supplemented once the utility has the necessary information for December.  

 The Commission finds that KAEC motion should be granted. 
 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that: 

1. KAEC’s motion is granted, and 

2. Responses to the December 28, 2020 request for information are due no 

later than February 10, 2021.  
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